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From: Gordon Foo <Gordon.Foo@arup.com>
To: "aytchong@pland.gov.hk" <aytchong@pland.gov.hk>, "mwlau@pland.gov.hk" 

<mwlau@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Theresa Yeung <theresa.yeung@arup.com>, Natalie Leung <natalie.leung@arup.com>, 

Sabrina Law <sabrina.law@arup.com>
File Ref:

2 attachments

Y_NE-TKL_5_FI(1)_Responses_To_Comments.pdfY_NE-TKL_5_FI(1)_Responses_To_Comments.pdfY_NE-TKL_5_FI(1)_Water Supply Impact Assessment.pdfY_NE-TKL_5_FI(1)_Water Supply Impact Assessment.pdf

Dear Amy,
 
We refer to the S12A Planning Application No. Y/NE-TKL/5. We have submitted the soft 
copies of the Further Information (FI) to the hyperlink provided by Town Planning Board for 
your consideration. Hard copy of the FI will be delivered to TPB today shortly. The FI 
materials include:

1.         Attachment 1 – Responses To Comments Table; and
2.         Annex A – Revised Water Supply Impact Assessment
 
Attached please also find the softcopies for your advance information. Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you very much.
 
Best Regards,
Gordon Foo
Assistant Town Planner | Planning
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Level 5, Festival Walk, 80 Tat Chee Avenue
Kowloon Tong, Kowloon, Hong Kong 
d  +852 2268 3709          f   +852 2779 8428
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Follow Arup on LinkedIn  Twitter  Instagram  YouTube  Facebook  WeChat  Weibo
 
 
From: Gordon Foo 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 11:16 AM
To: aytchong@pland.gov.hk; mwlau@pland.gov.hk


